
 August 15, 2025 

 Dear Washington Township  3rd Grade  Parents: 

 We would like to follow up and clarify any possible confusion regarding the Chromebook distribution 
 message that was sent through ParentSquare on 8/14/2025. 

 The Technology Department is aware that iPads assigned to incoming 3rd grade students were collected 
 at the end of the 2024–2025 school year. We also understand that in some cases, students may not have 
 returned their iPad, or they may have been enrolled in the Extended School Year (ESY) program and still 
 had the device in their possession. 

 When issuing new Chromebooks for the upcoming school year, our staff will verify that your child’s 
 previously assigned iPad has been returned. This step ensures that all district-issued devices are properly 
 accounted for and that each student receives the correct equipment for their grade level. 

 We appreciate your cooperation in helping us keep our technology inventory accurate and ready for all 
 students. 

 Thank you for your continued support. 

 WTPS Information Technology Department 


